| COVID-19 in Shutesbury: Weekly Report |
|---|
| Dear Shutesbury Residents: |
| Here are this week's numbers: |
| 4 cases in isolation. |
| 1 contact in quarantine. |
| None of these is part of the SES community. |
| Why do the numbers we report look different from the DPH Weekly Public Health Report? DPH reports the total number of cases (not contacts) over a period of fourteen days. What we report is the number of known cases and contacts in Shutesbury who are actively isolating or quarantining at the time of the report. |
| *** |
| We encourage everyone to stay home for the holidays! If you travel out of state, you are required to quarantine for fourteen days after you return. If you travel within the state, you are asked to voluntarily quarantine. You can be tested without symptoms, referral, or payment at UMass: https://www.umass.edu/coronavirus/communitycovidtest |
| Have a safe and happy holiday, |
| The Shutesbury Board of Health |
| |
| |